
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 13th January 2023 

Parent’s Evenings  
Our Parent’s Evenings will take place next week and the online appointment booking  
system will close on Sunday 15th January.  Please make sure you are booked in before  
the system closes – if you have difficulties, please contact the school office. 
You can book your appointment online at: https://greathollands.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
The details for the Teams meetings will be emailed out next week. 
 
School Communications 
From time to time we send out links for questionnaires which we ask parents and carers to 
complete so we can gather important feedback about a range of school activities.  If you 
receive one of these, please can you respond as soon as possible.  It is very important for us to 
have views from all our parents and carers. 
If you do not currently receive communications from the school, please get in touch with the 
school office so we can check your details are correct. 
 
FRoGS News 
Our FRoGS had a very busy December and they are keen to get cracking on their new 
ideas for 2023! They have a few dates in their diary: 
Tuesday 31st January @ 6.00pm in Silver Hall – FRoGS Meeting 
Tuesday 7th February @ 6.00pm in Silver Hall – FRoGS EGM 
Additionally, they will be holding cake sales at the end of each month, with a different year  
group being asked to bring in cakes each time, starting with Reception.  There will be a prize for 
the group who raises the most money. 
Friday 27th January @ 3.10pm in the Gym – FRoGS (Reception) Cake and Pre-Loved Uniform Sale  
Keep an eye open for more events coming soon… 
 
   Pride of Bracknell Awards 
   The Pride of Bracknell Awards started in 2005 to celebrate the achievements 
   of the local community, in areas from charity through to sports and   
   education.   
   Nominations are now open for this year’s awards which include School of  
   the Year, Teacher of the Year, John Nike Pride of Bracknell Forest Young 
Person’s Award and  Sports and Leisure Young Person’s Award along with many others. 
You can enter your nomination at https://prideofbracknell.com/nominate   
The School’s Competition running this year is entitled ‘Show me the money! What should the new 
bank notes look like?’ and is asking children to draw a picture of how they think our new bank 
notes should look with our new monarch, His Majesty King Charles III. 
We have attached a colouring template along with the email containing this newsletter, there 
will also be some available at the school office if you are unable to print at home.   
All entries must be returned to school no later than Wednesday 15th February. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
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Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Panthers (100%) 

2nd Place – Hedgehogs (98.6%) 
3rd Place – Tigers (97.4%)  

 

Applications for a School Place for September 2023 

If your child is due to start school in Reception class in September 2023, the deadline for 
applications is this Sunday 15th January.  The quickest and easiest way to apply is online at 
www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/applyforprimary   

House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

AMBER 
with 177 house points.   

Well done to all in Amber House – GREAT work! 

Courses for Parents and Carers with Community Learning 

The Community Learning team are offering a range of courses, which may be of interest, 
including: 
Baby Massage – Tuesday 17 January to 7 February, 1.30-2.30pm – Learn a simple massage 
routine for your baby and discover the benefits to this relaxing activity. 
Change your Habits, Change your Life – Friday 27 January, 10.00am-12.00pm – Learn how to 
change your habits and put into place positive habits and routines that improve your health 
and wellbeing. 
Paediatric First Aid – Friday 3 February, 9.30am-3.30pm – An in-depth course for the 
management of a sick or injured child.  Includes the care of the unconscious child, resuscitation, 
choking, control of bleeding and minor head injuries. 
How to manage Anxiety and Depression – Friday 17 February, 10.00am-12.00pm – A look at how 
the brain works, what causes anxiety and depression, and how we can manage them. 
 
More information about these and other courses can be found on the Community Learning 
webpage: www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/community-learning or by calling 01344 354220.  You 
can also keep up to date by following them on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/bracknelladultlearning 
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